Fall 2020			PSAT/NMSQT ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear parents and junior students,

All juniors will be taking the SAT in April.  One of the opportunities to participate in is the administration of the Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test (PSAT/NMSQT) on October ???, 2020.  This test will offer students a chance to evaluate their current skills in the areas of English, Math, and Writing as they relate to the SAT college admission test.  From this testing, students will receive a score report outlining an overall test score as well as individual section scores.  They will be able to see which questions they answered correctly as well as those they missed.  With the help of Khan Academy, students will have access to free, personalized SAT practice recommendations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to test preparation, this is the qualifying test for the National Merit Scholarship program.  Several larger employers use these scores in selecting scholarship recipients.  Please check with your human resources department to see if there is a work-based scholarship your child could apply for which requires these test results.

If you believe you would be interesting in participating, please see the information below:

Test Date:  October 
Cost:  $20.00
Deadline to register:  September 16, 2019

__________________________________________________________________________________
Return this portion to Mr. Pace or Mrs. Seymour.
Student Name _______________________________________

________  I will participate in the PSAT/NMSQT testing on October 

Payment of $20.00:  	______________ Check payable to Southwestern CUSD #9
			
______________ Cash
